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June 9, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Eric Scott 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

Sent via e-mail to: eric.scott@state.co.us  

 

RE: East 8th Street Operation, M-2000-082, SO3 Incomplete Application Extension Request 

 

Dear Eric: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to request a 30-day extension on the Division of Reclamation, Mining, 

and Safety’s June 10, 2023 decision date for the above referenced Succession of Operator request.  

This extension request is to allow time for the applicant to submit the required conditional 

Financial Warranty, structure agreements, and Affidavit of Authority. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, feel free to contact me at (303)452-6611 or at 

jareddains@applegategroup.com. 

 

Cordially, 
Applegate Group, Inc. 

 

 
 

Jared Dains, P.E. 

Water Resource Engineer 

 
cc: Hunter Hoshiko and Scott Cockroft (Ogilvy Irrigating and Land Company) 
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